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Project Information 
This project will reduce the frequency and severity of roadway flooding, backyard pooling, and 
maintenance costs incurred by the City of Richmond when cleaning the drainage system, resulting in 
improved drainage capacity and fewer clogs. The improvements will take place primarily on Silverwood 
Drive and Sweetwood Drive from Hull Street Road to Brittwood Drive.  

 

 

 

Project Schedule 
Project Assignment: September 2019 

Survey & Preliminary Design: Cardinal Survey, February 2020 

Engineering Design: Fall 2020 to Spring 2022 

Construction Assignment: Fall 2022 through Winter 2022/2023 
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What Happens Next: 
Field Investigations: 

Survey or engineering staff and vehicles will be in the neighborhood and project corridor collecting 
additional data and performing field investigations on occasion to ensure optimal drainage improvements. 

Project Duration: 

Four to six months, depending on weather conditions. All affected property owners will be notified prior to 
construction. Lane closures can be expected. We apologize for the inconvenience and greatly appreciate 
your patience as these important improvements are made. 

Project Benefits: 

Improved drainage capacity and few clogs in the drainage system. 

 

 
If you have questions or comments about this project, please contact the Department of Public Utilities: 

 

Bill Boston - Capital Improvements Program Manager 

Department of Public Utilities – Stormwater Utility 

(804) 646-8161 

William.boston2@rva.gov 

 

Media Contact: 

Rhonda Johnson - Public Information Manager, Sr. 

(804) 646-5463 

Rhonda.Johnson@rva.gov  
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